
Ethernet Card: ROM Upgrade Is for Heavy Traffic Networks
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TOPIC -----------------------------------------

There is a ROM upgrade available for the older Ethernet cards.  Who should
upgrade to the new ROMs?

DISCUSSION ------------------------------------

Those who should upgrade are those who are connected to heavy traffic networks.
Given that it is difficult to exactly define how much traffic is heavy traffic,
Apple Tech Comm suggests a conservative approach when deciding if a network has
heavy use.  If a network is having no problems, there is little reason to
upgrade.

To upgrade, customers should contact their service providers.  They should
have a service notice in their Service Programs Binder detailing which cards
need upgrading and how to do the upgrade.
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